
Notice for uniform 

 

Dear parents, 

 

The uniform vendor will be available in the school premises on Saturdays (6th July and 20th July) in 

the month of July '24 from 10:00 A.M to 2:00 P.M. You can purchase your wards uniform if required. 

 

NB: The school will not allow children without proper uniform. 

 

Regards, 

 

Ms. Debdutta Bera Adhya  

Principal  

TIGPS, ARIADAHA 

 


